
DAY Catherine (SG) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Peyron Fredrik (STO) <Fredrik.Peyron@swedishmatch.com> 
17 October 2012 09:14 
DAY Catherine (SG) 
RE: Letter 

Dear Mrs, Day, thank you for the information provided yesterday. As I wrote to you on Monday we would very much 

appreciate a personal meeting with you to receive reassurance of that the issue of traditional Swedish snus is being 

evaluated based on science and according to established principles in the current review of the Tobacco 

Directive Will such a meeting be possible? 

Yours sincerely 

Fredrik Peyron 

From: Catherine.DavPec.eurooa.eu rmailto:Catherine.Dav(a)ec.eurooa.eu1 
Sent: tisdag 16 oktober 2012 17:10 
To: Peyron Fredrik (STO) 
Cc: Giovanni.KESSLER@ec.europa,eu 
Subject: RE: Letter 

Dear Mr Peyron 

On 30 May i wrote to thank you for your letter of 14 May, received on 21 May, and to inform 
you that the Commission had referred the case to OLAF, the EU anti fraud office, for 
investigation On 15 October the Commission received OLAF's final report on the 
investigation. 

Despite the fact that Mr Dalli categorically rejects OLAF's findings he has tendered his 
resignation as a member of the Commission with immediate effect. I attach a copy of the 
press statement that is now being issued by the Commission. 

Yours sincerely 

Catherine Day 
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